
Board Meetings: 

Our next meeting is: 

Thursday, April 10, 2014  

at 6:30PM held at  

Paragon Science Academy  

2975 W Linda Ln Chandler  

D’ARCY RANCH 

April  2014 

Creative Landscaping 
 

Creating a landscape can seem like a daunting task and may take considerable time and effort to 
complete. Luckily, the City of Chandler can help with your plans for installation or renovation.  
   
Visit the online resource Water Wise Landscaping in Chandler which will help you create a vibrant, 
attractive, colorful low water use landscape. Get ideas from the hundreds of local-area landscape 
and garden pictures, or find that perfect plant for the right spot in your yard. The categories cover 
landscape design, plant selection, irrigation, and landscape maintenance in a visually compelling 
and interactive format. 

Many local plant sales are held this spring at places like the Desert Botanical Garden and Boyce 
Thompson Arboretum where you can locate hard to find or unusual plants.  
  
Don't miss the free landscape and irrigation workshops offered by the City this Spring. If you have 
questions about your landscape, contact the Water Conservation Office at  
conserve@chandleraz.gov.  
 

 

Committees: The people from our community that we elect to serve on the board of directors are volunteers. They do 

not get paid for their service to the community. While it does not require an enormous amount of time, it is a big com-

mitment. To ease some of the work load of the board members (and to give more people an opportunity to be involved), 

we are asking for volunteers to serve on committees. We are currently looking to form committees to look at our current 

rules and make recommendations for changes. We would also like to form an Architectural Committee. If you are inter-

ested, please contact us at darcyranch@wearevision.com 

 
 Block Watch: We are ready to put the final touches on forming a couple of Block Watch programs in our neighbor-

hood. We  are always looking for new volunteers to join Block Watch.  If you are interested, please contact us at  

darcyranch@wearevision.com 

http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qvRxnXxNftSCjY-argyeOK5E6BbJYdwfAY0PgYyc2qy4W-X1YkrvwTXKNwW0q5BhOhDwKHthyo_hcYK2YEiG7Sydu5HEcQaYcguypSH5uERFGN22rarM-EjNoOuCwTftC3Ww3tpyBNZoah8XsyscREDtkENQ7hcCzWEcSwyXM1tUvZ-dEYPtolxJD2Hj2SK0zpeo3ukMzRM=&c=j2MFCQhXOyr0SXTSlNK7f
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qvRxnXxNftSCjY-argyeOK5E6BbJYdwfAY0PgYyc2qy4W-X1YkrvweEYc-h-2gVqoorKpr1LWzUFz0I46-sWZBRB6THpWaBCRwLQ7b6vBAHJBRN7euZWE0k7LN1spFX2xfOADw_f_GQmWw9dpyP-y21w95saqCO0eJmOV-1DvwxusJSNQWhUJmg14PkftqRqNdlm8LdVGIL4iKU97HdLP5qSNwu2vrDm&c=j
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qvRxnXxNftSCjY-argyeOK5E6BbJYdwfAY0PgYyc2qy4W-X1YkrvwWyazoouSHj1ekRqVDT3WURzpGfZTSV-w3D25TFABJh7KHOcO65Y4QyWrf7YvkZTE1rghCJwjt8NBwTTSVbb2JOfkjdz3ymAvBSTtZRsApPamIYiCRg3F2LWbk6Ll7qebVMOJwDY6fEH&c=j2MFCQhXOyr0SXTSlNK7fKMyHqgGvkL6e
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qvRxnXxNftSCjY-argyeOK5E6BbJYdwfAY0PgYyc2qy4W-X1YkrvwWyazoouSHj1ekRqVDT3WURzpGfZTSV-w3D25TFABJh7KHOcO65Y4QyWrf7YvkZTE1rghCJwjt8NBwTTSVbb2JOfkjdz3ymAvBSTtZRsApPamIYiCRg3F2LWbk6Ll7qebVMOJwDY6fEH&c=j2MFCQhXOyr0SXTSlNK7fKMyHqgGvkL6e
http://r20.rs6.net/tn.jsp?f=001qvRxnXxNftSCjY-argyeOK5E6BbJYdwfAY0PgYyc2qy4W-X1YkrvwY6437mxd1q1p4VIiN11_YSspWkxraW0xumzUa8kxtptrZPWA4BmUsyC9oDTIdOHGLWMvns8YV6hJKLBrm6_A_PMRGdgibzpxa4ClV8stUnt6pc1AbAA_yeEdbtsKSDUnueulGEKwko378WOCHQhHgu3-upIT3hCiQ==&c=j2MFCQhXO
mailto:conserve@chandleraz.gov

